
SCC Minutes Dec 10. 2020 
 
Mtg via ZOOM 
 
Attendance: Laurie Goodsell, Evonne Ballard, Crystal Whitehead, Nicole, Becky, Jay Eads, 
Adrienne McAffee 
 
Laurie will send out the minutes from last month for everyone to read and approve by email 
response.  
 
Evonne reviewed: council leadership, Meeting dates and times, Landtrust and TSSA information 
 
Those in attendance watched an overview video provided by Utah School and Institutional Trust 
Systems  
 
Landtrust money: This year the majority of the landtrust money is going towards salary for aids 
and chromebooks.  The school right now is very close to being on a one to one ratio of 
chromebooks to students. It is our goal to have one chromebook for each student by next year.  
 
Fundraiser:  We are limited on fundraising this year due to our efforts to decrease the number of 
parents and outside people coming into the school.  The office staff indicated that because we 
were not able to hold our traditional book fair we should cancel the candy grams in February.  
Evonne and Becky voiced that they would like to see Candy Grams continue even if it was a 
modified version.  Allowances were discussed, ideas ranged from an order form for kids to order 
candy grams for their friends, to giving them only three or four choices to choose from.  More on 
candy grams will be discussed at length in the meeting next month after winter break.  
Crystal, Becky, Nicole and Evonne will form a fundraiser committee to meet after winter break. 
 
Mr. Eads reviewed the state walking routes to our school.  He mentioned that the plan mirrored 
the plan that has been in place for the previous two years, stating school boundaries that school 
boundaries, crossing guards, as well as pick up and drop off instructions and information were 
still the same. Student safety patrol and teacher advisors for pick up and drop off are still 
happening at Westland. 
Jay will be meeting with the district about parent feedback and concerns.  Evonne said the 
biggest concern was the parent pick up in back of the school because there is no monitoring or 
control back there.  She asked if there was any way there could be a crossing guard assigned in 
the back.  Jay will review these concerns with the PTA before going to the district. 
PTA board members will need to sign via docusign the discussion/proposal of safe walking 
routes, Mr. Eads will set this up and send it out to board members. 
 
Evonne will send out a School Safety and Student Health video for everyone to watch. 
 
There was no other business to discuss this month. The next meeting will be February 4th at 
1:30 pm 


